
 WEST LYNN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

 

 
 

 

St Peters Road, West Lynn, 

King’s Lynn, Norfolk, PE34 3JL 

 

Executive Headteacher: Ms J. Borley 

 

Telephone 01553 772330 

office@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

www.westlynnprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Part of 
 

 
 

 

Monday 17th July 2023  

Young Voices – Choir Club  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next year, on the 29th January, our school choir will be taking part in an event where school choirs 

from all over the country join together to sing 10 songs as part of the largest choir in the world. 

We will be performing in the O2 in London – more about this amazing event can be found by 

visiting https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/. 

 

We are keen for the members of our school choir to take part and really enjoy the day and to do 

this we ask that you sign them up for the choir and that they remain committed to attending – 

both the event itself and the  rehearsals. 

 

Choir club will take place after school in the new academic year. We will charge £1.50 per child, 

per week which will go towards the cost of Choir Club. There will be an additional cost for the O2 

event. This is one reason we want to make sure children are really committed to taking part as this 

additional cost includes purchasing t-shirts and tickets for the event and paying for the coach 

travel to London and back. Parents will be notified of this cost once we have received confirmation 

of the coach company and tickets. Parents are also welcome to attend the concert and travel with 

us - more information will be given in September. 

 

We are sending this letter now as your child has shown an interest in taking part in the event. We 

just wanted to let you know that there is a real commitment to taking part as there is so much to 

organise between now and then. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, please fill in the google form by Wednesday 19th July.  

Once we have received the completed google form, this will guarantee your child’s place in Choir 

Club.  Choir Club will be available to pay via ParentPay in September.   

 

Choir Club will start again on Tuesday 11th September 3.15pm – 4pm. 

  

Many thanks for your support 

 

Miss Gunton and Mrs Grimmer 


